
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS:  BIDDER PRE-QUALIFICATION REQUEST: Messer Construction Company has 

been selected as the Construction Manager at Risk by Cabarrus County and is excited to announce the start of the 

prequalification process for construction trade and specialty contractors interested in bidding on the Cabarrus County 

Courthouse (reference NC GS 143-128.1, -129, 135.8 for prequalification details). This advertisement is for 

prequalification of contractors interested in bidding on rammed aggregate piers and concrete foundations 

packages only. The target bid date is May, 2020, and the target construction start date is October, 2020. The participation 

of M/W/SBE firms is highly encouraged. Bids from contractors that are not prequalified will not be opened and will be 

rejected. All contractor prequalification forms are due into Messer Construction by 5:00 pm on April 30th, 2020.  Bidders 

must meet this deadline to be considered for approval to bid the project in May. Please contact Mr. Chris Malinowski 

(704-679-6005, CMalinowski@messer.com) regarding next steps required to start the prequalification process. 
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